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We have had a great 
start to the year.  
We are working 

hard to learn and 
develop the 

routines that work 
best for the group 

that we are.
Your children keep 
me busy, but also 

keep my heart full.  
They are lovable!

Please remember 
To initial the 
planner every 

night.  
Do not sign ahead 
on it.  The planner 
is used to keep in 

touch.

September 1st is our first early release.  
We do not have lunch that day.  

We dismiss at 11:20.
Please let me know if your child gets 

home a different way on an early 
release.

ANY transportation changes can be left 
with the OFFICE in the form of a call OR 

written in the Parent Teacher 
Connection part of the PLANNER.

We will have an early release on 
September 22 for Homecoming.
No school on September 29 for 

professional development.

We have a visiting student from
UCM every Monday.   She is a
Senior in College, and is having

this field experience before she
student teaches in January. 
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